
My name is Kelsey Lawrence, I am a mother of 2 beautiful children. I am writing to tell 

you to please say NO on HB 3063. 

 

I believe that Informed Consent for our children is absolutely imperative to hold onto as 

we are the ones who know our individual and unique child the best. Not only for our 

children but for our country as a whole. Medical freedom is what is being put at stake 

here. 

 

So many others have submitted testimony much more eloquently that I can, and have said 

the things I would say and more:  

• Vaccine safety and testing is not up to the standard the rest of medicine is held to 

(no double blind placebo studies) 

• Pharmaceutical companies cannot be held liable! How is that conducive to 

keeping our vaccines safe? 

• Every body is different and handles things differently. To say that there is no 

possible way that a vaccine could cause a reaction, is inaccurate 

• Mandating vaccines is unethical 

• And more.... 

I am not anti-vaccine. In fact, my children have been vaccinated. However, I do believe 

each parent has the right to act in the best interest of their child, and stripping them of 

these rights is wrong. I believe this bill is bigger than vaccines and is taking away 

freedoms that we hold sacred in the United States. 

 

Please say NO to HB 3063 and help uphold these freedoms. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kelsey Lawrence 

 


